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Greetings, I just wanted to write to you as a neighbor of Diane Carmen-Young. I absolutely
love their fence, and find nothing wrong or offensive in the least with it. I drive by it daily and
am always tickled to see her kids playing safely with their dogs.  How ugly would a 6 foot
privacy fence be? And on that note, how ridiculous is the complaint about the height of the
fence? Really? I fully support them with their tasteful solution to their need to contain their
yard for the safety of their family. 
Thank you,
Patrick Donley
5229 Rollingwood Trl, 40214
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